
Bay Roberts Seventh-day Adventist  Church

Our Church At Worship

February 27, 2016
 

Sabbath School
   

Song Service
Opening Hymn Not I But Christ Hymn #570

Scripture Reading John 13:35
Theme That’s a No Brainer Christine Bergen

Bible Study The Great Controversy & The Early Church Joe Bergen

Divine Service
 
Welcome and Announcements 

Music Interlude  Instrumental
Invocation Pastor Jason Williams

Hymn of Praise Let All Things Now Living Hymn #560
Scripture Reading Luke 7:41-43 Joe Bergen

Children’s Offering Aaron Stagg
Children’s Time Debbie Marsh

Offering Newfoundland Advance Joe Bergen
Prayer Song           As We Come To You In Prayer Hymn #671

Morning Prayer Joe Bergen
Special Music

Sermon Pastor Jason Williams

Getting to the Heart of the Matter: 4. A Matter of Gratitude
Closing Hymn Come All Christians, Be Committed Hymn #636

Benediction Pastor Jason Williams

Music Postlude Instrumental

Sunset: This Week:   5:44 pm. Next Week:   5:54 pm.

Next  Sabbath: Sermon:       Pastor Victor Reyes-Prieto 
Offering:       Church Budget 

Announcements
Happy Sabbath to everyone! Welcome to the our church worship services today. It is our prayer
that you are richly blessed by being in the fellowship of God’s people this morning!

Prayer Ministry - Any prayer request cards can be placed in the prayer box in the foyer and will
be later distributed among our members to be prayed for. 

Women’s Bible Study will take place this afternoon, February 27, at 4:00pm here at the church.
All ladies are encouraged to participate in Bible Study and fellowship. 

The Depression & Anxiety Recovery Program continues in our Bay Roberts community this
coming week. Please continue to be praying for this program and the attendees participating over
the next 5 weeks. For more information please speak to Leah Smallwood or Pastor Jason.  

Small Group Ministry - Small Group Bible studies are taking place on Tuesday and Friday in
select homes in our region. These groups are open to our members and any community friends.
We anticipate starting another group or two in the very near future. If you would like to be involved
in a small group, please speak to Pastor Jason or Steve McIntyre. 

International Women’s Day of Prayer - Next Sabbath will be a special Sabbath to invite friends
and family. Members and guests, regardless of gender, will be welcomed and involved. Invitations
for friends, neighbours or family members are available on the welcome table in the foyer. All are
invited to a fellowship meal which will follow the service.  For more info contact Amy Chafe.

The Trinity United Church in Shearstown has invited our church to attend the World Day of
Prayer Service on March 4, 2016. The service will begin at 7pm.

Fellowship Meal Schedule: Next Sabbath, March 5

Adventurer Club will have its next club meeting on Sunday, March 6, from 11:00am to 1:00pm.

Communion Service - Upcoming on Sabbath, March 12, during the worship service.

An Adventist World Radio (AWR) listener in Ukraine wrote: “I praise the Lord for the light that you
share and the work you invest into these radio programs.” Plan now to thoughtfully support AWR’s
annual offering on March 12, so the voice of hope can continue to be heard in more than 100
languages around the world. For a closer look at AWR, go to YouTube.com/awrweb. 

Youth Ablaze Rally - A provincial Youth Rally will take place in St. John’s on the April 15-17
weekend. Guest speaker will be Pastor Ricky Schwarz, a former USA World Champion Acrobat,
Disney professional stuntman, Sea World performer, and Cirque du Soleil acrobat converted to
Jesus Christ and now an Adventist pastor in New Brunswick. Come hear the miracle of how God
changed Ricky’s life. Focus group is Ages 13-17, open to all youth and young adults 13-35.

Save the Date for a Provincial Women’s Ministry Event at Camp Woody Acres, May 28-29.
Special guest speaker to be present. Program will be open to ladies from across the province. 

New Sanctuary Chairs Capital Campaign -  Thank you to all who have been helping us get
closer to our funding needs for new Church Chairs. All are encouraged to continue to support this
cause enabling us to reach our final funding goal of $10,500. Please make your donation marked
“Church Chairs” on your envelope to support this cause. God bless you!  

Remember in Prayer: Larry Lush and family (Leah’s Dad); The Depression Recovery Program
in 4 communities in NL; our small group ministry; our local church leadership and membership; our
sick and shut-in members; the Holy Spirit’s outpouring among us and true revival in our hearts. 


